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Briefing
The Kirklees CAMHS successfully transferred to South West Yorkshire Partnership NHS Foundation Trust on 1st April 2013.

Staff joining the Trust have, over the last couple of months, been welcomed and inducted into the organisation. We are now in the process of working to develop our service transformation plan, based on the principles of right time, right place, right person.

We are currently establishing contacts across the district with services who have links with CAMHS, such as social work teams, GP’s, tier 2 services, education, health visiting and established children, young people and family forums and networks such as PCAN.  We are keen to involve as many groups as possible in shaping our plans and influencing the way our services develop. 
In September we will be holding a launch event to present our Transformation Plan to children, young people and families across the district to gain feedback and establish how we can work together.  Details of this event will be shared in the next few weeks.

We are keen to meet with PCAN representatives in advance of this to help us understand the issues and priorities for children, young people and families from the perspective of your organisation. 
Y:\2013\Ann Rutter\Briefing - PCAN 27 6 13.doc
